
 
 

 

 

June 5, 2020 
 

Dear graduating students and families of Welland Centennial: 

Below, I have outlined some important information so you can complete your last month of high school with success. 

First, as you know from your teachers, your culminating activities will be finishing during the week of June 15-June 19. 
Next, you have until June 24 to complete any credit completion/credit rescue activities to be included in your marks that 
will be submitted to OCAS and OUAC for post secondary applications. 

On June 24 we are excited to announce that there will be a virtual recognition event for you, the Class of 2020. I will 
share more details with you closer to the event. 

From June 24-June 30, you will be able to pick up your report card, transcript, scholarship cheques that you may have 
received, your grad cap and gown, your yearbook and a special surprise. This will also be the date when you return any 
items back to the school (Chromebook, musical instrument, Cogeco receiver, Bell Phone, sports uniform/equipment, 
textbooks, library books etc.).The safe pick-up and return of items will be accomplished with appointments for each 
student, and following directions from Niagara Public Health. We will be in touch closer to the end of June to let you 
know the details.  

Your teachers and I are here to support you as you finish high school. If you need any support, please contact me or 
your teachers.  

Sincerely, 

Tammy Zonneveld 

Principal, Welland Centennial 
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